
                                                          
 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday 10th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Year 5 will be walking to Simon Langton Girls’ Grammar School, on Monday 22nd May.  

 

We are delighted to be able to look at their biodiversity work on site. Their children will be 

teaching us about how to create biodiverse environments and the importance of their work. 

We will create some bug boxes and record the different elements of nature already living in 

their environment. 

 

This trip will also give our children the chance to see a secondary grammar school up close 

ahead of school choices next year. 

 

We will be walking for this trip and intend to leave at 9 am – please make sure your child is 

in school on time. We will return to our school around 2:45 pm, so that the children can be 

collected/go to club as normal.  

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch from home on the day.  

 

If your child qualifies for free school meals and you would like a packed lunch to be 

provided by school, please logon to your child’s ParentPay account www.parentpay.com (or 

contact the school office on 01227 760084) to request a school packed lunch by Wednesday 

17th May 2023 at the latest.  

 

The children should wear some trousers to cover their legs, these trousers may get dirty. The 

children should wear their normal uniform for the top half of their body. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr. Cullen and Mrs. Cole 

 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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